
 

RP/JW/da/General Election Letter 
 
7th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
The Department for Education requires us to deliver the statutory guidance for 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE).  This, alongside other key areas such 
as RE, Citizenship and Careers, makes up our personal development curriculum which 
is delivered at all Key Stages through assemblies and form time activities.  
 
As part of this curriculum, Bloxwich Academy pupils are working on Citizenship in 
their PSHE lessons.  During this time, they are learning about the voting system, 
political structure and the justice system. 

Our curriculum intent focuses on our pupils making valuable and informed 
contributions to society and we are developing pupil’s knowledge of the choices they 
can make when they embark on their journey.  To support this, pupils are learning 
about the General Election and the voting system.  Pupils will be provided with 
information regarding the process and each of the main political parties and their 
campaign manifestos.  This will be done impartially to ensure pupils can make their 
own informed decisions. 

On Thursday 4th July, pupils will be provided the opportunity to take part in the 
schools’ general election.  This will not be mandatory and pupils will be given the 
choice to vote.  

If you have any questions regarding this, please contact the school at 
postbox@bloxwichacademy.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
 
Mr R Prime 
Headteacher 
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